
Date: January 9, 2024
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
USA 

SUBJECT:  Change of Identification Authorization 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 
of the FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID: XMR2022SC680ANA, grant date: 02/20/2023. 

1. The equipment bearing the modified FCC ID: P4Q-SC680A is electrically identical to 
original equipment, there is no change in design, circuitry or construction.

2. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 
bearing the changed identification.

3. The original software security exhibit showing this device meets the requirements of KDB 
594280 continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed 
identification.

4. As new grantee, we, MiTAC Digital Technology Corporation, responsible for changes to the 
device and will not alter or offer any capabilities that will modify DFS settings.

Sincerely, 

New Grantee contact: 
Printed Name / Title: Ruey-Yuan Chen / Director 
Company: MiTAC Digital Technology Corporation 
E-mail: ruey-yuan.chen@mic.com.tw
Tel: 886-03-396-1888#1343


